
Dyddiad | Date 29 October  

Pwnc | Subject: Skills and Post 16 Education LCM 

Dear Elin, 

At the last Business Committee on 19 October, the reporting deadline for this LCM was extended until 

11 November, and the Trefnydd indicated that a supplementary LCM was due to be laid later that 

week.  

At the time of writing, the supplementary LCM had not yet been laid. This means that we are unable 

to consider the supplementary LCM at our next scheduled meeting on 4 November. As we are 

expecting the supplementary LCM to address some outstanding matters, there is little point in 

publishing our report as it currently drafted until we have considered the supplementary LCM. We 

would therefore like to request an extension to the reporting deadline that would enable us sufficient 

time to consider the supplementary LCM. For reference, the next scheduled meeting of our 

Committee is 18 November, which is now the earliest we can consider the supplementary LCM. 

I am copying this letter to Huw Irranca-Davies, Chair of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution 

Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

Y Pwyllgor Plant, Pobl Ifanc 
ac Addysg 

— 

Children, Young People  
and Education Committee 

Senedd Cymru 

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 
SeneddPlant@senedd.cymru 

senedd.cymru/SeneddPlant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddChildren@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddChildren 

0300 200 6565 

Elin Jones MS 

Llywydd and Chair of Business Committee 
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Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Cc: Huw Irranca-Davies, Chair, Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

 


